



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

11th September 2024

Dear Parents,

## **Individual/Sibling Group Photographs**

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 7<sup>th</sup> October 2024 so please ensure that your child is wearing smart uniform.

Our photographers, The School Photography Company Limited, will be having a sitting before school at 8.30 a.m. which is only for families who would like pictures taken where siblings attend different schools or where a sibling is of pre-school age. If you require such a photograph, please go directly to the school reception where staff will direct you to the correct place. Families where all the children attend St. Michael's will have their photographs taken together at some point during the school day.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely,

**School Office** 

























stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk